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Religion and Culture The Yale Center on Religion and Culture is a
center of research in the arts, humanities, and theology at Yale
University. Established in 2006, its mission is to organize and
facilitate research and innovative teaching at the intersection of
religion, culture and the arts. The Center is the academic unit within
Yale Divinity School with which the Divinity School is affiliated.
Leadership Michael A. Giardina was appointed the Center's inaugural
director in March 2006. He is a professor of religious studies at Yale
University, Director of The Religion & Culture Program at The
University of North Carolina School of the Arts, and Editorial Director
of the Journal of Religion & Film. Activities The Center has a
visiting/faculty and a student artist-in-residence program. The latter
program offers financial support to Yale students studying in the arts,
humanities, and theology with a concentration in the interdisciplinary
field of religion and culture. In 2010, the center launched the
Hildegard of Bingen Works in partnership with the German Historical
Museum in Berlin. The Center sponsors a number of lecture series at
Yale, including the annual Spring Speaker Series, the Yale Summer
Institute, and the Yale Religious Studies Reading Group. Also, the
Center supports Yale’s Division of Extramural Studies, which offers
annual Theology Fellowships for faculty members, and which sponsors
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an annual panel discussion on the Religion/Arts/Culture nexus.
Publications The Yale Center on Religion and Culture publishes a
variety of texts, including two books by Michael A. Giardina, Narrative
and Theology in the Gospel of John and The Invention of God and The
Art of Biblical Poetry, and Journal of Religion and Film, which includes
Theology Journal, Interdisciplinary Film Journal, and Religion, Art,
and Culture. References External links Official website Yale Divinity
School Category:Yale University Category:2006 establishments in
Connecticut Category:Organizations established in 2006[Relationship
between cervical lesions and cervical cancer during pregnancy]. To
explore the relationship between cervical lesions and cervical cancer
during pregnancy. From January 1996 to December 2003,
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